

## PURBROOK INFANT SCHOOL ALDERMOOR ROAD EAST, PURBROOK PO7 5NQ

Telephone: 023 9261 0761

Email: adminoffice@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk

**Headteacher: Lisa A de Carteret** 

Assistant Headteachers: Zoe McBride and Paul Stray School Business Manager: Hazel K Dean



24 June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

As the Board of Governors, we are accountable to monitor the strategic direction and development of Purbrook Infant School.

To shape the support that we offer the Headteacher and her team we would like to start asking the parent/carer community to annually complete a short questionnaire. Please do this by clicking on the following link: <u>2024 Parental Survey</u>. This will help us understand what you think about our school and give you an opportunity to comment on the school's successes and areas that could be even better.

The results will be anonymous and issued directly to the Chair of Governors for review and discussion by the Governing body. We recognise that your time is valuable, but we believe this is an excellent opportunity to benefit all the children of Purbrook Infant School, so please do spare five minutes to respond. Thank you in advance.

## Please complete this survey by Sunday 07 July 2024

Yours sincerely

Mr Richard Merefield

**Chair of Governors**